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I'm writing to testify as to the importance of adding conservation overlays on the forested area along
SW Brynwood. This is a critical part of one of the few contiguous areas of natural forest in the area
and should be conserved (along with the area directly across it on Miller Rd), creating a path for
wildlife travel and preserving the natural area. Wildlife is getting squeezed from every direction and
we must do what we can to connect conservation zones and preserve natural areas as once they are
developed they can never be recovered. Sincerely, Amy Risch 808 NW Skyline Crest Rd

Testimony is presented without formatting.


